The Utilities Board
of the

City of Rainbow City
P.O.Box 680 » Gadsden, AL 35902

PUBLIC NOTICE

The regular scheduled board meeting for Monday, March
17, 2025 has been cancelled due to lack of quorum. The

next meeting will be Monday, April 7, 2025 at 4:00 p.m. at
the Utilities Board Business Office
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